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NATIONAL FEDERATION

.OF THE BLIND

Live the life you want.




{Insert cars coordinator name and address}

{Date}

{Recipient name and address}

Dear :

We are reaching out to you to let you know about a vehicle donation program that benefits blind children and adults. The National Federation of the Blind uses car donations to improve the education of blind children, distribute free white canes, help veterans, and so much more. Our motto is “Live the Life You Want” because we work to combat low expectations so that blind people can do just that. You may come across vehicles in your business that people no longer want. Why not refer their owners to the National Federation of the Blind vehicle donation program? They will get a tax deduction and you both will make a difference in the lives of blind people. Enclosed are some materials that can help you spread the word. 

To make a vehicle donation simply visit: https://nfb.org/vehicledonations or call (855) 659-9314.

Please feel free to reach out to me personally with any questions at {insert vehicle donation coordinator phone and email}. Or, reach out to our Director of Outreach, Patti Chang at (410) 659-9314, extension 2422.

Thanks so much in advance for helping blind people live the lives we want.

Sincerely, 

{Insert signature and type name of vehicle donation coordinator} 


